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Message from Mrs Carlyle 

 
 
Welcome back to all of our pupils and families – I hope you have all had a restful break and I know some of our 
families still have Eid to celebrate in the coming days! 
 
We have a jam packed summer term ahead of us, starting with preparing for our coronation celebrations taking 
place on the 5th May. We have had assessment parents information meetings this evening for Years 2 and 6, and 
will be inviting other year groups in in the next two weeks! 
 
I look forward to seeing many of you at drop off and pick up in much sunnier weather! 

 

Mrs Carlyle 
 

This week’s assembly theme is… 
 

We looked at how the internet can be used safely and focused on what to do if you see, 
hear or experience anything online that makes us feel uncomfortable, sad or scared.  

 
Pupils at KACP are encouraged to tell a trusted adult about anything online that worries them.  

We have also added an online safety reporting tool to our pupil site which can be accessed by clicking on this 
icon at the top of the home page. 

Parents and carers can find information and guides from different charities and organisations:  

 NSPCC 

 CEOP (Child Exploitation and Online Protection Command)  

 Childnet 
 

Key upcoming dates:

Monday 17th April Tuesday 18th April Wednesday 19th April Thursday 20th April Friday 21st April 

3.30pm: Year 2 Parent 
Meeting – Assessment 
3.30pm: Year 6 Parent 
Meeting - Assessment 

    

Monday 24th April Tuesday 25th April Wednesday 26th April Thursday 27th April Friday 28th April 

 3.30pm: Year 4 Parent 
Meeting – MTC Information 
 

 3.30pm: Year 1 Parent 
Meeting – Phonics 
Screening Information 
4.30pm: PTA AGM  

Military Children’s Day  

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/online-safety/#guides
https://www.thinkuknow.co.uk/parents/
https://www.childnet.com/parents-and-carers/


 
 

 

A Message from our PTA 

Friends of KACP Annual General Meeting and nominations for committee members! 

 

The Friends of KACP (officially Friends of CPLJS) annual general meeting 

(AGM) will be held on Thursday 27th April from 4:30 - 5:30 in the 

Junior school hall. Everyone is welcome to attend to find out more 

about what the PTA have been doing over the past year, as well as 

having your say on how the existing PTA funds can be used by the 

school for our children. 

 

Would you like to become a Friends of KACP committee member? 

The existing Friends of KACP committee members will be stepping down at this AGM, and we are currently inviting 

nominations for the following roles: 

- Chair 

- Treasurer 

- Secretary. 

 

Unfortunately, without these roles being filled, the PTA will not be able to continue the great work that it does to 

raise money for additional resources for the school, and facilitate fun and memorable activities for the children of 

Kings Academy College Park. 

 

You can nominate yourself for one or more roles by filling out this survey by Wednesday 26th April: Roles will be 

assigned during the Annual General Meeting. 

 

About your PTA 

Since being set up in 2020, the PTA have done some wonderful things for the school including: 

 

- Organising themed activities such as the Halloween trail 

- Funding Christmas and year 6 leavers activities  

- Purchasing coding equipment for infant classes and wet play games for the junior classes 

- Organising second hand Christmas jumper and fancy dress sales 

- Organising the year 2 leavers' tea towels, year 6 leavers' hoodies and Christmas cards.  

 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSecBhQBuT0gFla2zRvJaw1pGX01HbpnCcDfGuTJ15W2tCWIBg/viewform


 
 

 

 



 
 

  



 
 

 

School Calendar 2022 / 2023 

Planned INSET Days: 

 Thursday 1st September 2022 

 Friday 2nd September 2022 

 Friday 2nd December 2022 

 Friday 10th February 2023 

 Friday 31st March 2023 

 Friday 30th June 2023  

 

 

Please note – additional 
bank holiday on Monday 
8th May for the coronation 
of His Majesty King 
Charles III. 


